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Christmas Lunch With the Governments new instructions we will not be able 

to go ahead with the Christmas lunch at the Princes Stadium 

on 3rd December 2020. This has now been re-arranged for 

2nd December 2021 

 

Members have made payments against some of the social events and if they 

are happy to carry them over to next year it would be very helpful. 

If you need an immediate refund then please contact Linda Verge on 01474 

708445 

 

Bowls 

As the Church Centre does not look likely to open in the immediate future, all 

bowls sessions and events are suspended until further notice in line with all 

other Hadara events 

 

Friends in Need Report: 

There have been a number of members unwell since our last newsletter. We 

wish them all a speedy recovery they are: 

Shirley Hornsey who has been in hospital and now is at home 

Maureen Sutton who has been in hospital and now at home 

Fay Reed who has been in hospital for the last 3 weeks 

Lilian Young has been in hospital and is at home waiting for further treatment 

Pam Marley has had a fall and is at home recovering 

Diane Pritchard had a fall and is at home recovering 

Val Bonner has had an operation and is recovering at home 

Sadly, Geoff Page one of our newer members passed away at the end of July. 

Our thoughts go to Iris and their family. 

 

Please call Marion Smith on 706981 or Helen Thompson on 703681 if you know 

of any member who is unwell or in hospital 

 

All information is on the Hadara website at www.hadara.org.uk    

 

Keep well & be safe   

Regards Hadara Committee 

http://www.hadara.org.uk/

